
 
 

Notice 
DAC/N-56/2021-22, dated 22.07.2021 

 
All members teaching and non-teaching staff 

(Regular/substantive) are requested to kindly note that some 

mismatch of information has been observed in Form-16 (F.Y. 

2020-21). All concerned are requested to kindly note that 

corrected Form-16 will be issued shortly. 

The Form-16 already available on college website may please 

be ignored. 

 

Principal 
Dinabandhu Andrews College 


